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ONLINE PUBLIC INSPECTION FILE EXHIBIT 

 

With respect to the 2020 Political File, a management-initiated review of 
compliance in August 2020 revealed that while all material was in the station’s 

paper political Public File, through a misunderstanding of the uploading 

requirements, three (3) requests were not timely uploaded. Steps were then 
immediately taken to upload those items and accordingly the station’s 
political file was completely uploaded. 

More specifically, while in the paper Public File, one (1) request for a 

federal candidate, and two (2) for local candidates were uploaded late on August 

23, 2020.   

 Also, as to annual EEO reports, the 2103 & 2014 reports are not evident in 

the KRWR OPIF. As the OPIF files reflect, the staff uploaded all reports prior to 

2018 for the licensee’s stations KRWR, KTBB, KTBB-FM & KYZS at one time 

timely on March 1, 2018; accordingly, the KRWR OPIF as to the two 2013 & 2014 

reports is an aberration, as 2013 & 2014 reports were intended to have been timely 

uploaded with all the reports for all the stations uploaded on that date.  

Also, KRWR in those two years was in the same employment unit with its 

sister stations KTBB & KYZS, so the KRWR employees were included in the 

2013 & 2014 unit reports timely uploaded for those stations. It is also noted that 

the unit reports were uploaded in the KRWR OPIF as to other years in the license 

term.  

The top management members of the Station’s staff with the owner’s 

direction have adopted additional internal procedures to ensure continued 

compliance with the political file requirements for the OPIF. 

 

 


